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We, the Diamond Jenness Parent Action Committee, support the call for increased funding for 
Education in our system. 

We do not need to repeat all the information we have sent in previous letters to the DEA and the 
SSDEC regarding our concerns of funding inefficiencies. You are aware of our school's situation 
and the need for an increase in teachers and support staff to accommodate the multiple grade 
levels in every classroom. 

Therefore, we support our MLA in her attempts to bring our concerns to the forefront during this 
debate of the proposed Territorial Budget. 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Diamond Jenness Parent Action Committee 

MAY 11 1 1999 

, • I l I J 


